








This proposal seeks approval for updates to the storefront at 315 Main Avenue. The
planned improvements include installing a simple black fabric awning across the
storefront, along with replacing the deteriorated brick below the windows with Arizona
Dry Stack stone. These updates are necessary because portions of the original brick
have crumbled and are missing material, making effective repair impractical. The
proposed stone will stabilize the façade while complementing the existing historic
features with a neutral, historically appropriate tone. The black awning will provide a
clean, traditional accent to highlight the signage without distracting from the building’s
historic character. Together, these changes will protect the storefront’s structure,
enhance its appearance, and contribute positively to the streetscape while respecting
the integrity of the historic property.
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